
From: Eliza Sarlos <esarlos@cfmeu.com.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 28 July 2020 10:32 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Adrian.Morris@ashurst.com; Hamish.Harrington@aigroup.com.au; 
rcoluccio@professionalsaustralia.org.au; abha.devasia@amwu.org.au; 
yolla@etuaustralia.org.au 
Subject: Re: AM2020/25 - Four yearly review of modern awards - Black Coal Mining Industry 
Award 2010 - 2 outstanding issues to be determined - Statement [2020] FWCFB 2576 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Associate 
 
I refer to the above matter.  
 
I am the solicitor with carriage of this matter for the CFMMEU. Regrettably, I have a hearing 
before a Full Bench of the Commission scheduled for that afternoon and will be unable to 
attend at the listed time.  
 
In the event that the Deputy President wishes to be addressed on any matter of substance, 
we ask that the mention please be rescheduled to another time. Should that not be 
possible, we will make arrangements for a colleague to attend in my place.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Eliza Sarlos 
National Legal Officer 
CFMEU Mining and Energy Division 
 
Level 11, 215 Clarence Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
T: + 61 2 9267 1035 
M: +61 410 343 352 
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